
Ref. Q-18/UG/2018/2-MCC                       Dated: 25.08.2018 

NOTICE 

 

MCC of DGHS is receiving requests from many Dental 

Colleges to convert NRI seats to Management quota 

seats during the 2nd Mop Up Round of Dental Seats to 

be conducted by DGHS during 1st week of September. 

 Any Dental Colleges who are desirous to convert 

their NRI seats to Management Quota seats should send 

their request Letters urgently by 29th Aug,2018 till 5:00 

PM(Server time) so that the conversion can take place 

during 2nd Mop Up Round of DGHS. 

 

Notice Posted on: - 25-08-2018. 

  


